
 

 

Revenue Summary 
 January through December 2011 

Donations 
74.1% 
Member dues 
8.3% 
Runtilla 8.9% 

President Chris Ruttger led an exceptionally 

interesting (and shorter than planned) annual 

meeting. 

Co-Treasurer Chris Gondeck brought good 

news.  Increased donations & decreased 

expenses.  Two successful strategic goals. 

Guest speaker, Joe Shneider, President of the 

Christmas Lake Association, reported that (1) 

the threat of invasive species is just beginning, 

(2) the DNR can't protect our lakes, (3) it's up to 

us to protect Bay Lake and (4) attitudes and 

practices are beginning to change, but there is 

much more work to do. 

So it's essential that we continue building our financial reserve.  

Please support the BLIA Environmental Fund. 
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